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Arrest Made in Sabre Springs Homicide   


San Diego – On January 16, 2022, at 2:30 a.m., the San Diego Police Communications 
Center received two calls reporting that a female had been stabbed in the park at 11500 
Meadow Grass Lane in the Sabre Springs neighborhood.                


Officers from Northeastern Division arrived at the location and found an unresponsive 
female with at least one apparent stab wound to her torso.  Officers performed first aid and 
CPR on the female until she was transported to a local hospital by San Diego Fire-Rescue 
personnel. Unfortunately, the female was pronounced deceased at the hospital at 3:45 a.m. 


San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were called to the scene and began investigating the 
incident.  Early in the investigation, detectives learned the female arrived at the park with 
friends and walked over to a group already there.  After a brief encounter, she walked away 
from them and told her friends she had been stabbed.  


The female has been identified as Fatima Marin Cedillo, 22, of Poway.            


During the course of the investigation, detectives identified the victim’s cousin, Uriel 
Cedillo, 22, of Poway as the suspect.  Yesterday, at 10:00 a.m., Uriel Cedillo was located at 
12500 Oak Knoll Road and arrested for the murder of Fatima Cedillo.                 


Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to call the Homicide Unit at 
(619) 531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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